
From: Steph Potschke  

Sent: 17 March 2025 11:04 

To: Planning 

Subject: Revised O2 development plans, application reference 2025/0484/P 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I write to object to the latest plans for the redevelopment of the above. The 

proposed tower structures will have a detrimental impact on the area. Whilst I 

am in favour of redevelopment, what is being proposed will place 

unmanageable pressure on surrounding infrastructure, and be a blight on the 

skyline and landscape of an area that is traditionally no more than a 6 stories 

high, impacting local residents and their enjoyment of the neighbourhood. 

 

I do hope you will not approve this project. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Stephanie Potschke 

Local Resident 

 


